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TOMORROW: State Canvassing Board to Certify 
Results of Libertarian Partial-Statewide

 Recount 
 
SANTA FE – The State Canvassing Board will reconvene on Wednesday, July 18 to certify 
the results of a partial-statewide recount of the votes cast for Libertarian write-in candidate 
for Governor Bob Walsh and Libertarian write-in candidate for Lieutenant Governor Robin 
Dunn. As requested by the two candidates, the eight counties that participated in the recount 
were: Bernalillo, Chaves, Doña Ana, Los Alamos, Otero, San Juan, Sandoval and Santa Fe. 
 
WHAT:  Certification of the recount of votes cast for Libertarian write-in candidate for 

Governor Bob Walsh and Libertarian write-in candidate for Lieutenant 
Governor Robin Dunn 

 
WHO:  State Canvassing Board members Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver, 

Governor Susana Martinez and Supreme Court Chief Justice Judith Nakamura 
 
WHEN:  Wednesday, July 18 at 3 p.m. 
 
WHERE:  Cabinet Room, Office of the New Mexico Governor; State Capitol Building, 

490 Old Santa Fe Trail, Room 400, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
 
The State Canvassing Board meeting is open to the public and to the media. Reporters who 
are interested in attending should RSVP to Joey Keefe at (505) 469-2783 or 
Joey.Keefe@state.nm.us. 
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Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
X  

https://www.facebook.com/NMSecOfState/
https://twitter.com/NMSecOfState

